
MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING OF OCTOBER 26, 2023  

On October 26, 2023, the Board of Trustees of Community College District 507, in the Counties 

of Vermilion, Edgar, Iroquois, Champaign, and Ford in the State of Illinois, met in the Board 

Room, Vermilion Hall Room 302 at Danville Area Community College in order to conduct a 

Public Hearing on the FY2024 Budget.  

 

CALL TO ORDER  

Chairperson Harby called the meeting to order at 5:34 p.m.  

 

The roll was called.  Trustees present:  Sandra Finch, Dave Harby, Dylan Haun, Terry Hill, Greg 

Wolfe, Maruti Seth, and Student Trustee Decarlo Flagg.  Trustee absent:  Tracy Cherry.   

 

Others present: President Dr. Stephen Nacco, Board Secretary Kerri Thurman, Jill Cranmore, 

Tammy Betancourt, Lara Conklin, Mark Barnes, Terry Goodwin, Judy Bowie, Ronnie Johnson, 

Kathy Hunter, Dylan Miller, Jerry Davis, Ashlyn Pinnick, Marlee Harper, Lela Martinez, and 

DeVonte Brooks. 
 

Media present:  Steve Brandy, WDAN-WDNL. 

 

On August 17, 2023, the Board approved making the FY2024 budget available for public 

inspection with appropriate notification provided to the public. The Budget has been available 

for public inspection in the President’s Office and also via the DACC website since August 18, 

2023.    

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

There were no comments, written testimony, or oral testimony from the public regarding the 

FY2024 Budget. 

 

Upon motion by Mr. Hill, and a second by Ms. Finch, the Public Hearing was adjourned at 5:36 

p.m.  The motion passed by roll call vote: 7 yeas, 0 nays.  

 

 

__________________________________________  

Chairperson, Board of Trustees  

 

 

__________________________________________ 

 Secretary, Board of Trustees 

 

 

 

 Approved: __________________________________ 


